
 
 

SOUTH NORFOLK COUNCIL 

 
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT UNDER THE LOCAL AUDIT AND 
ACCOUNTABILITY ACT 2014 and THE ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT REGULATIONS 
2015 and THE ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT (CORONAVIRUS) (AMENDMENT) 
REGULATIONS 2020 

 
 

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit 
(England) Regulations 2015 that the audit of South Norfolk Council’s financial statements 
for the year ended 31 March 2020 has been concluded and the Statements have been 
published.   
 
An unqualified audit opinion was given on the financials statements and Ernst and Young, 
the appointed auditor, issued their Audit Completion Certificate on 17 February 2021. 
 
Any local government elector may request a copy of the Statements by writing to the 
address below.  Statements are also available at the Council’s website. 

 
Mr R Fincham 
South Norfolk Council 
South Norfolk House 
Cygnet Court 
Long Stratton 
Norfolk 
NR15 2XE 

 
r.fincham@s-norfolk.gov.uk 

 
Date: 17 February 2021 
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